
El Camino College 
     Financial Aid Office 
 

April 17, 2015 
 
Dear ECC Financial Aid Students, 
 
We are sorry to inform you that there is a slight 
delay in the delivery of second disbursements 
for spring 2015.  
 
The funds will now be delivered on Monday, 
April 20, 2015.  Your refund preference (i.e. 
debit card, direct deposit to existing checking 
account, or paper check) will determine when 
you will receive your second disbursement. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience this delay 
may cause. 
 
Sincerely, 
ECC Financial Aid Office 
 


